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February 9, 2017 

 

 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary  

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, N.E. 

Washington, D.C. 20426 

 

Re: Atlantic Coast Pipeline, LLC & Dominion Transmission, Inc. 

Atlantic Coast Pipeline & Supply Header Projects 

Docket Nos. CP15-554-000, CP15-554-001, & CP15-555-000 

Supplemental Information – Comments on the Draft Environmental Impact 

Statement  
 

Dear Secretary Bose:  

 

On September 18, 2015, Atlantic Coast Pipeline, LLC (Atlantic) and Dominion Transmission, 

Inc. (DTI) filed abbreviated applications (Applications), under the above referenced dockets 

CP15-554-000 and CP15-555-000, for the Atlantic Coast Pipeline and Supply Header Projects (Projects) 

pursuant to Section 7(c) of the Natural Gas Act, as amended, and Part 157 of the Rules and Regulations of 

the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (Commission or FERC).  Additionally, on March 14, 2016, 

Atlantic filed an Amendment to its pending Application, under the above referenced docket 

CP15-554-001. 

 

DTI, on behalf of Atlantic and itself, hereby submits comments on the Draft Environmental 

Impact Statement. 

 

 If you have any questions, please contact me at 866-319-3382.    

 

 

   

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 Angela M. Woolard 
 

Angela M. Woolard 

Regulatory and Certificates Analyst III 

 

 

 

cc: Mr. Kevin Bowman, FERC 

 Service List 
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